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Tel: 01434 344324 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Class 2 – Trip to the Museum – 2.12.15 

Our Year 1 & 2 children from Henshaw, Herdley Bank & Greenhead will be visiting the Great North Museum, 

Newcastle on Wednesday 2nd December. Please could you sign and return the permission slip, together with 

payment, as soon as possible. Thank you.  

 

Year 2 - Inter-School Multi-Skills Event – 3.12.15 

Just a reminder that our Year 2 pupils will be participating in an Inter-School Multi-Skills event at Allendale 

Primary School on Thursday 3rd December. They will return to school at approximately 12.30pm. 

Please could your child come dressed in their PE kits (T Shirt with warm sweatshirt, Shorts with jogging 

bottoms over the top, PE Shoes/trainers,) on this day. Please return the permission slip as soon as possible if 

you haven’t already done so. Thank you. 

 

Calendars 
We are delighted that our children have had the opportunity to work with McAlpines who are the main 
contractors for the Sill project on Hadrian’s Wall.  The children have been very busy creating pieces of art 
work to represent the different months of the year which have all been included in a 2016 calendar.  The 
children saw these calendars for the first time yesterday – they are fantastic! The calendars are on sale for 
£5.00 and can be purchased at the coffee morning tomorrow, Saturday 28th November at Haltwhistle 
Methodist Church 9.30-11.00 or at the Christmas Fair on Sunday 7th December at Bardon Mill Village Hall. If 
you cannot attend either of these events you will be able to make a purchase from school – thank you! 
 

Cross country event 

Our Key Stage 2 pupils took part in the inter-school cross country event at  Allendale Primary School 

yesterday. The children really enjoyed running around the challenging, hilly and slippy course, and despite 

being very dirty by the end, felt proud of what they had achieved.  

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week! 

Class 1 – Alastair Wallace for his continued effort in all areas and for joining in so well when practising our 

songs for the Christmas play.  

Class 2 – Evie Leslie for working so hard in Read, Write, Inc, particularly with her writing.  

Class 3 – Thomas Hanlon for displaying such a positive attitude during the cross country event and completing 

the longer run for the older children.  
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Mrs Hancock, Miss Mitchinson & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 30.11.15 
(Please note this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Roast Chicken Dinner & 

Vegetables  

Lasagne, 

Homemade Bread, 

Salad or Vegetables 

Minted Lamb 

Casserole, Mashed 

Potato & Vegetables 

Chicken Curry & Rice, 

Salad or Vegetables  

Fish Cake & Chips 

Apple Crumble & 

Custard 

Iced Muffin Case Jelly & Fruit Sticky Toffee Pudding & 

Custard 

Oaty Biscuit & 

Milkshake 

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt                Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Susan Atkinson - Senior Teacher 


